
Status in study 

All sites are working with the last patient 

follow-ups in the study. Some sites are 

completly finished, and some sites only 

have a few patients left. In Oslo, we have 

around 38 patients left to follow up – last 

one Jan 2025. Keep up the good work of 

collecting CT results, CEA and QoL on the 

remaining patients.  

New batch of IMP 

All sites have received new study 
medication. Please contact Cecilie Moe if 
you have any questions regarding the new 
batch or allocation in VieDoc. 
E mail: cecmoe@ous hf.no 
Telephone: + 47 41541987 

Complete eCRF’s in Viedoc 

Going forward, it will be important to 

collect all available data on all patients in 

Viedoc, and answer queries for your site. 

All eCRFs need to be signed when they 

are completed. This has to be done by the 

PI at every site. Everything needs to be in 

place before we can close the eCRF’s for 

the patients who has completed the study.  

Documents for TMF 

We are missing some documents in the 

Trial Master File. We kindly ask all sites to 

send over completed screening log, 

updated delegation log and all monitor 

logs to frbhan@ous-hf.no.  

If you have any questions regarding the 

study or registration in Viedoc, please 

contact our new study nurse in Oslo, Frida 

at frbhan@ous-hf.no or telephone +47-

23073293 at daytime.  

 

We would like to thank you for all the 

good work with the study, and wish you 

happy summer holidays!  

Best regards, 

The ASAC team 
www.asac.no 
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